Michael Paul Laethem

May 7, 1959 - October 6, 2017

Michael Paul Laethem, 58, of Kalkaska, passed away on October 6, 2017. He was born
May 7, 1959, to the late Fred and Dorothy (Rogers) in Mt Clemens and was raised in
Fraser. Michael was a first class Carpenter and a wizard with a saw. His passion was
building homes, decks and tree houses. Michael was not afraid of an adventure and loved
going fast. He enjoyed scuba diving, roller-skating, and watching NASCAR. Michael was
known for being a great euchre partner. Michael will be lovingly remembered by his Son
Michael (Nichole) Miles, grandchildren; Michael, Travis, and Jack, sisters; Dottie (Doug)
Lualdi, Julie (John) Kosloskey, brother Fred Laethem and many nieces and nephews and
great nieces and great nephews. Michael is preceded in death by his parents, wife Mary,
brother Robert and sister Marie. A private family service will be held to share memories of
Michael. Arrangements entrusted to Kalkaska Funeral Home and Cremation Services.



Comments

“ 1 file added to the tribute wall

Nichole Miles - October 29, 2017 at 08:12 PM

“ 1 file added to the album New Album Name

julie kosloskey - October 24, 2017 at 07:21 AM

“ 1 file added to the album New Album Name

julie kosloskey - October 23, 2017 at 07:31 PM

“ Sincere condolences to Michael Miles and family on the loss of your father. Mike was
born with many gifts. | remember him as a spirited child. He was handsome, strong,
funny, adventurous, talented, and very smart. Mike also had a tender heart and was
loved by many despite his tendency to be exasperating. | am sad he is gone but feel
confident that one day | will see him again.

Julie Kosloskey - October 23, 2017 at 06:49 PM



“ I'm so sorry Cousin Michael!! | remember hanging at grandma's house when | was
little during Christmas and spending time with Uncle Mike!!

Annie Kosloskey - October 21, 2017 at 10:57 PM

“ We will all remember Mike - he is unique. Please post your memories

Dottie - October 21, 2017 at 09:37 AM

“ 2 files added to the tribute wall

Dottie - October 21, 2017 at 07:58 AM



